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Notice To Mariners 
 

01/22 
 

Diving operations at Craignure Pier 
 
 

Mariners are advised that diving operations will be carried on the Craignure Pier between the 
hours of 0800 – 1700 from Monday 21st March 2022 for approximately 2 days.    
 
Nature of works 
  
The diving is being conducted as part of planned inspection and repair work of the CraignurP <</MCID 3 >[1 ( be4-2 (a)--31.515w -36.39 -1.P)2r   


